152 Main Street, Suite B | Bay St. Louis, MS 39520 | Office: 228-467-5265 | Fax: 228-467-2779

July 19, 2024

Mike Favre, Mayor City of Bay St. Louis

Via email

RE: City of Bay St. Louis Re-Districting Invoice

Dear Mayor Favre,

Please submit the following to the Hancock County Circuit Clerk for the services rendered in implementing the Redistricting Plan adopted for the City of Bay St. Louis. Affected voters will be notified of this change by mailing new voter registration cards, along with a letter of explanation. Submission has also been made to the City of Bay St. Louis of the complete and revised voter registration roll indexed by the County's four newly created wards sufficient for the City's Election Commission to use in the upcoming 2025 elections.

Total payable to Hancock County Circuit Clerk:

\$2,500.00

Respectfully submitted,

Kendra Necaise Circuit Clerk

cc Mike Reso, Chief Administrative Officer, City Clerk